

September 5, 2025

FROM THE DESK OF MRS. NAAS

I hope everyone enjoyed their long Labor Day weekend. It was a good, short week in 6^{th} grade. We celebrated Jack's 12^{th} birthday on Thursday.

Did you know that you can check your student's grades in the FACTS Family Portal? This is the same website that you used when you registered your student online. I have had all students create their own accounts and they are able to keep track of their grades. We iterate that it is very important to check grades often, and I encourage you to do the same :-)

Grandparent's Day information was backpacked home Wednesday. If you or grandparents would like to stay and have lunch with your student, please turn in the lunch count form that was attached to the letter.

Mrs. McGrail is collecting pictures for Grandparents Day Mass. Please send a picture with your student with their grandparent(s). You can send pictures to amcgrail@smsrockets.net.

Have a great weekend!

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

Sept 15-1st Quarter Midterm

Sept 17-Fall baseball/softball/cross country pictures at Allendale.

Sept 18-Grandparent's Mass@ 8am

Sept 19-5th-8th grade Field Trip to Camp Carson

Sept 20-Rockets Golf Scramble-1pm start

Sept 24-School Pictures, Free Dress

Oct 3-St.Francis Pet Blessing @2:15

knaas@smsrockets.net 618-263-3183

THE WEEK AHEAD

Religion: Sacraments and Symbols (test Sept 10) If you have time, check out EWTN for news and updates on the canonization of Carlo Acutis and Georgio Frassati on Sunday

Science: Matter: Classifying and Describing Math: Variable and Algebraic Expressions Social Studies: Topic I-The Distant Past ELA: Short Stories, Begin spelling/vocab.

REMINDERS

--Camp Carson Field Trip will be Friday, September 19. A packet of information and an email (with a required waiver) will be sent home next week. Be on the look out!

--Lunch and milk fees are paid in FACTS. The cafeteria is no longer taking money.